
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT 
(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 
Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 
 

Date: May 20, 2019       File: BIS 19-168 
 
File: TMP-2019-314 
 
Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING THE EXPENDITURE OF FUNDS IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO 
EXCEED $100,000 PURSUANT TO THE EXISTING AGREEMENT WITH WEISS 
SEROTA HELFMAN COLE & BIERMAN, P.L. FOR FY 2019 FOR LEGAL SERVICES IN 
AREAS OTHER THAN LABOR AND EMPLOYMENT; AMENDING THE FISCAL YEAR 
2019 ADOPTED OPERATING BUDGET. 
 
 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 
Explanation:  
 

This resolution seeks authorization for the expenditure of funds in an amount not to 
exceed $100,000 for services in various legal matters other than labor and employment 
matters with Weiss Serota Helfman Cole & Bierman, P.L. 
 

Upon passage of this resolution, funding will be made available in the City Attorney’s 
account number 001.020101.51400.531220.00000.000.000 (legal services). 
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